SGP: Extension on the holding time of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 
On 23/04/2018, Saigon Port Joint Stock Company announced the extension on the holding time of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows: 

Contents: 

· Business Registration Department received the document No.336/CSG-HDQT of Saigon Port Joint Stock Company on extending the holding time of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 (the latest holding time is in June of 2018) 
· For this problem, business registration department gives opinion as follows: 
At Clause 2 Article 136 Enterprise Law 2014 regulated: “Annual General Meeting of Shareholders shall be held within 04 months from the finishing date of the fiscal year. Following the requirement of Board of Directors, business registration department may extend the holding time of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders but not more than 06 months from the finishing date of the fiscal year” 

· Based on the above regulation, Board of Directors of Saigon Port Joint Stock Company may extend the holding time of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 but not more than 06 months from the finishing date of the fiscal year. 
